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ATTENDANCE LEAGUE TABLE 

Class This 

week’s 

Attendance 

Total  

lates 

this 

week  

This 

week’s 

points 

Total  

Points 
 

Well 

done 

Ash  

 Class 

100% 

this 

week! 
 

 

 

ASH 100% 0 11 + 1 34 

OAK 97.6% 1 10 26 

SYCAMORE 96.3% 1 9 26 

HAZEL 95.3% 5 7 25 

PALM 96.0% 1 8 23 

HAWTHORN 92.7% 2 6 22 

ELM 92.6% 1 5 19 

WILLOW 92.0% 4 4 11 

CHESTNUT 91.3% 0 3 + 1 15 

NURSERY PM 86.7% 0 2 + 1 8 

NURSERY AM 83.5% 0 1 + 1 6 

Texting Number: 07860030576 

@rednalhillinf 

 HAPPY BIRTHDAY!                        

Friday 23rd June to Thursday 29th June 2017 

     Tyler-James in Little Acorns will be 4      Sienna in Oak will be 5       Ella in Willow will be  6               

Mikka-Armas in Willow will be 6 Mercedes in Chestnut will be 7     Ella in Sycamore will be 7 

SCHOOL TIMES — doors open 8.45am 3.20pm finish 
Thursday 29th June—Parents meet new teachers 3.15pm 

Monday 3rd July—Hawthorn class Woodland Trip 

Friday 7th July—KS1 assembly 1.30pm  

Friday 7th July—Family Friday—celebrating their progress 2.00pm  

Friday 7th July—Annual reports sent home 

Monday 10th July—Year 2 production 1.30pm 

Tuesday 11th July—Year 2 production 9.15am  

Wednesday 12th July - Year 2 production. 6.00pm 

Thursday 20th July—Nursery class graduation  

Friday 21st July—Family picnic—break up for summer  

   WHOLE SCHOOL TARGET - 96% 

This week’s attendance – 94.9%  

We have not met our target this week. Let’s 

ensure we make it next week! 

Well done Ash class, winners three weeks running. 
NAG ON THE RAG 

Please ensure your child is collected 

from school on time each day. If you  

think you are going to be late please  

arrange collection by someone we have a 

photo of or with After school club—Tel. no. 

0121 457 8206 

BFG 

This week we welcomed an   

actor in to school who read 

and acted out the BFG story 

to years 1 and 2. The children 

thoroughly enjoyed their treat.  

WEATHER 
This week has been very warm 
in school. Thank you to the    
parents who have supplied sun 
hats and applied sun cream   
before school. We have taken every      
precaution to keep the children cool       
including providing water all day.          

Let’s see if it lasts! 

UNIFORM ORDERS 

If you would like to order new school uniform for         

September we must receive an order form and  

payment by Friday 30th June.  

Visit to BBC Gardeners’ 

World Show 

Following our successful “Meal 

in a barrow” competition entry 

Miss Pendleton and Mrs Wheeler took 5 

children to the BBC Gardeners’ World 

show at the NEC last week.  They had an 

enjoyable day looking around the gardens.  


